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Please run the following PSA until Thursday evening, May 15.
Public Service Announcement.

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board is holding a community hearing as part of
its environmental assessment of the Northrock Resources proposed Summit Creek exploratory well
program.

The meeting begins at 6:00 pm, Thursday May 15, at the Community Hall in Tulita . The community is
invited to come out and present their views about this proposed development to the Review Board.

For further information phone Martin at 867-766-7053.



